
Nursery death – Police update

Following the death of a 13-month-old baby girl at a nursery
in  Morrison  Street,  Police  Scotland  have  confirmed  that
enquiries  are  ongoing,  however,  there  appear  to  be  no
suspicious  circumstances  surrounding  this  incident.

The nursery has since been re-opened to the public.
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